
From: Soura, Christian
To: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Veldran, Katherine (KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov) <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 7/19/2013 10:16:24 AM

Subject: ABF Executive Order
Attachments: (2013-07-17) ABF Executive Order (v02).pdf

                She wants to move with the ABF executive order…I sent the attached text to John Finan for his 
review/comment, but he’s on vacation for the rest of this week, so I’m not sure when I’ll hear back.
 
                If any of the relevant chairs or presidents throw a red flag on this, I’m not sure we can proceed, since we’re 
going to have to get to some kind of consensus with this group.  So do you mind reaching out to folks next week to 
see if they’re OK with this?
 
                I’ll send it to Trey directly, ‘cause I talked to him a couple days ago and said I’d get him a copy of it.
 
                Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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